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www.greenlaneschool.co.uk
8 March 2017
Dear Parents/Carers

We are holding an Easter Chocolate Bingo Evening on Wednesday 29 March 2017 and we are hoping it will be as successful as our Christmas Chocolate Bingo!
Tickets are £1.00 each which includes a free Tea/Coffee/Juice.  

There will be cakes on sale to enjoy with your drink.  We will also be holding a Raffle during the evening.  If you are able to donate any cakes or raffle prizes we would be very grateful.  Please contact either Tracy or the school office so we have a rough idea of numbers for cakes and prizes.
To order your tickets please fill out the slip below and return to school with your money before Wednesday 29 March.  Your tickets will be sent home with your child.

CHILDREN ARE VERY WELCOME.

If anyone is interested in joining Friends of Green Lane please contact Tracy on the number below for an informal chat.
Regards

Friends of Green Lane

Please return to the Office

Childs Name.....................................................................  Class............................

Tickets Required................................           Amount Enclosed........................
2 Westland Drive Padgate Warrington WA2 0GG
Mobile:  Tracy Segar - 07792477498


